
Due to COVID-19 and its related variants, the Prineville City Council Regular Meetings will be 
held virtually on January 25, 2022, February 8, 2022, and February 22, 2022 
 
Anyone wishing to submit public comment or comments, either to a specific agenda item or 
otherwise, for public meetings, may do so in written format via email at 
cityhall@cityofprineville.com or by mail at 387 NE Third Street, Prineville, Oregon 97754.  Any 
comments received by 4:00 p.m. on the date of the meeting will be shared with the City 
Council, posted on our City website, and submitted to the record.   


